
 
 
 
 

 

 

9-Feb-14 
 
To :  

Ms. Gordana Filipic  
Relationship Manager - Europe 
United Nations Global Compact 

 
 
Dear Gordana, 
 

 
Re:  Adjustment Request – Israel Discount Bank  

 

Four years since Israel Discount bank published its last CSR report, it is due to 
publish a new GRI G3.1 report on July 2014, covering the years 2012-2013 (as 
required by the Israeli Bank Commissioner).  

However, the bank's annual Communication on Progress (COP) submission deadline 
for the United Nations Global Compact is on 21 March, 2014. 

In order to align the bank's internal cycles compared with those of the COP, we 
would like to ask, in behalf of the bank, for a four months extension in the 
submission deadline. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rotem Blanc Inbar,  
Project manager, Sustainability and CSR 
BDO Ziv Haft                                                 
 
(In behalf of Israel Discount Bank) 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Mrs. Anat Sigman, Social Responsibility Manager, Israel Discount Bank 


